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Rooting Out Concerns about Tutoring the Deaf

What is at the root of a Writing Center’s mission? SLCC’s Student Writing Center’s mission is to teach writing because [ …] writing and all that surrounds this complex human activity is the center of our philosophy […] (Gardner).  Anyone who has worked with tutoring writers who are not writing in their first language are acutely aware of the complexity of it as a human and intercultural activity. Another complex aspect of this human interaction that most tutors have encountered is tutoring those who have disabilities that invade upon communication. These complexities are heightened when both native language and physical disabilities are compounding the communication barrier. This is the situation when tutoring the Deaf. 

Many tutors have the opportunity to work with the Deaf and, at the same time, opportunity to develop concerns and insecurities about the nature and appropriateness of their interactions. We propose a presentation addressing issues of tutoring the Deaf drawing upon the combined knowledge of a tutor who is training as an ASL interpreter and a tutor who holds an MA in teaching ESL.

Our proposal is to address the following issues in a presentation with a question and answer period following. The first portion will address:

· What to expect when tutoring the Deaf.

· How to communicate with the Deaf.

The main lecture will focus on:

· How Deaf culture and the ASL language influences Deaf writers

· How the culture influences their writing choices 

· ESL aspects of the ASL speaker’s writing.

We feel this will be a valuable session for the conference because every tutor who works with Deaf students is likely to come away with questions. We hope this session will supply some answers that tutors have been waiting for as well as supply information to expand their sensitivity and comprehension of Deaf culture.

